
From: Michael Weber
To: INFO@tsasystems.com
Date: Wed, Jul 13, 2005 10:30 AM
Subject: RESPONSE TO July 7 2005 LETTER
Place: RidsNsirMailCenter

Thank you for your informative letter dated July 7, 2005, to Roy Zimmerman regarding TSA
SNM detectors for pedestrian and vehicle screening.  We appreciate the information and will
consider it as part of our ongoing work on nuclear security.

CC: Cyndi Jones;  RidsNsirMailCenter;  Roy Zimmerman
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